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1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) noted the report of the Global 
Environment Facility (GEF) on the progress made in carrying out the Poznan strategic 
programme on technology transfer.1 

2. The SBI acknowledged the support provided by the GEF to assist 36 Parties not 
included in Annex I to the Convention (non-Annex I Parties) in conducting their 
technology needs assessments (TNAs). It reiterated decision 11/CP.17, paragraph 2, in 
which the GEF was invited to continue to provide financial support to other non-Annex I 
Parties, as appropriate, to conduct or update their TNAs. It invited the GEF to report on its 
support provided to other non-Annex I Parties to conduct or update their TNAs in its report 
to the Conference of the Parties at its nineteenth session. 

3. The SBI stressed the need for the further implementation of the element of the 
Poznan strategic programme on support for climate technology centres and a climate 
technology network,2 which should be aligned with, and support, the operationalization and 
activities of the Climate Technology Centre and Network (CTCN), taking into account 
decision 2/CP.17, paragraph 140. 

4. The SBI invited the GEF to consult with the CTCN, through its advisory board, on 
the support the GEF will provide for the work of the CTCN and to report on the findings of 
those consultations to the COP at its nineteenth session. 

    
 

                                                           
 1 FCCC/CP/2012/6, part I, section 2(e), part II, section 4, and annex 5. 
 2 FCCC/SBI/2012/9, annex, paragraph 23(a). 
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